Colorado Family Church: Lifeboat Ministry Reminder for Times Like This

Michael Hentrich April 7, 2020

Colorado Family Church Healing The World Through Building God-Centered Families



Dear family,

We wanted to remind you about a great ministry that we have in our church called The Lifeboat. Right now, with the economic impact of the coronavirus, we have families that are struggling to make ends meet. We also have families that would like to help out in some way.

The Lifeboat ministry is able to help members of our church that are struggling to pay bills by paying the landlord or owner of the debt directly. If you would like to get support from the Lifeboat Ministry or would like to support it with a donation, please contact Dr. Hentrich at 303-253-4123 or mikhentrik@gmail.com. Alternatively, a check written to "The Lifeboat" can be sent to the church at 3418 W. 14th Ave. Denver, CO 80204.